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Charge Lamp Change for the General-Purpose AC Servo Amplifier 

 
Thank you for your continued patronage of the Mitsubishi general-purpose AC servo and FA products. 
To improve the obtainability of charge lamp parts, we will change the charge lamp as follows. We ask for 
your understanding in this matter. 
 
1. Target Models 

MR-J3, MR-J3W, MR-JN, MR-J4, MR-J4W, MR-E 
 
2. Purpose 

To improve the obtainability of charge lamp parts 
 
3. Details of Change 

The charge lamp will be changed. (Refer to Table 1.) 
With the charge lamp change, the lamp brightness will also be changed. (Refer to Table 1.) 
Both old and new charge lamps are in compliance with the European RoHS and Chinese RoHS 
standards. 

 
Table 1 Charge lamp change 

 Before change After change 

The outer appearance and the 
charge lamp brightness 

  

 
4. Schedule 

This change will be made sequentially from the May 2013 production. 
There may be cases when both new and old products are in the distribution stage. We ask for your 
understanding in this matter. 

 
The above change does not affect the functions and performance of the servo amplifier. 
 


